
                  American Telecommunications Certification Body Inc. 
                                               6731 Whittier Ave, McLean, VA 22101 
 
 
 
June 21, 2006 

RE:    Echo Toys Limited 

FCC ID:  HAP91389T2 
 

I have a few comments on this Application. Depending on your responses, kindly understand there 
may be additional comments. 
 

1.) The FCC ID: listed on the Label does not match any of the documents in the filing or ATCB 
application Form 731. 

2.) The External Photographs are of poor quality when viewed large. Please provide clearer and 
larger External Photographs clear enough to identify the controls/buttons. 

3.) Please explain your technique for peak and average detection measurements of the in-band 
fundamental at 27MHz. Please note that Rule 15.227 specifies average detection. Therefore 
there is no “peak” limit of 100dBuV as specified in your Test Report. Be sure to supply RBW 
and VBW settings, and any other appropriate information. Please refer to Rule 15.35(c) for 
additional information on average detection measurements.  

 
 

 
 
 
William H. Graff 
President and Director of Engineering 
 
mailto:  whgraff@AmericanTCB.com 
 
The items indicated above must be submitted before processing can continue on the above referenced 
application.  Failure to provide the requested information may result in application termination. 
Correspondence should be considered part of the permanent submission and may be viewed from the 
Internet after a Grant of Equipment Authorization is issued.  
 
Please do not respond to this correspondence using the email reply button.  In order for your response to be 
processed expeditiously, you must submit your documents through the AmericanTCB.com website. Also, 
please note that partial responses increase processing time and should not be submitted. 
 
Any questions about the content of this correspondence should be directed to the sender. 


